
 

 

August 2020 

 

Dear Parent(s), 

 

Welcome back! I hope everyone is enjoying a relaxing and safe summer. I just 

wanted to take a moment to introduce myself, as well as, explain a few things about 

our classroom.  

I grew up in Langhorne and currently reside in Doylestown with my husband 

and two boys, Gavin and Jake. Late summer and fall are exciting times in the 

Crawford house. We will be celebrating Jake's seventh birthday in August and he will 

start second grade in September. Gavin will turn twelve in September and will be 

entering sixth grade. Both boys will be right up the road at Cold Spring Elementary  

 I have been teaching for Central Bucks School District and the special 

education program for the past nineteen years. I attended Holy Family University and 

received my Bachelor of Arts in Elementary and Special Education and earned my 

Master of Education degree in Special Education. 

 I will have two educational assistants working with me this year. Both assistants 

will be working with the students within the autistic support classroom, as well as, the 

regular education environment (i.e. when all students return to the building).  

I have attached a list of supplies your child will need within the special 

education classroom.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me. Just 

an FYI… our classroom is located upstairs. Enjoy the rest of your summer! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Christine M. Crawford 

Phone: 267-893-3700  

Room 236 

E-Mail: ccrawford@cbsd.org 
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